
Building and Grounds Committee 

 

The role of the BUILDING AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE is to 

oversee all activities associated with the operation, maintenance, 

safety and security of all buildings, grounds, furnishings and 

equipment owned by the Church, except those items expressly the 

responsibility of another committee.  One of the major duties of this 

committee is to evaluate any current St. Ignatius Loyola Church 

property deficiency addressing each with priority to the parish 

community safety. The committee also analyzes possible future 

needs and/or improvements and makes their recommendations to 

the Church.  The maintenance staff committee members provide an 

ongoing check and input to the properties daily operations and 

needs.  Many of the committee members utilize their construction 

experience to assess the buildings and grounds improvement 

projects.  The committee meets on a monthly basis with additional 

meetings during ongoing improvement projects.  Members of the 

committee include the following: Pat Clemente, Steve Ellis, Matt 

Fiske, Carl Kachmar, John Schwartz, and Jared Urbanski.  
 


